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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

RENOVATION AND LOCATION UPDATE 

 

ATTN:  

All current and potential users of the services of Surry County Health and Nutrition 

Center 

 

 On May 12th, 2023, our agency finished moving the majority of our staff and 

services to temporary locations for the duration of our renovation project. The renovation 

is a long-awaited project to address the efficiency of our services through layout as well 

as asset and personnel placement. Additionally, we are updating numerous components 

of our building that will address the efficiency of our HVAC system and other pieces that 

have degraded naturally over time (floors, paint, drywall, etc).  

 

 In the meantime, our clinical services have been relocated to our lower building 

and are being supported by a temporary unit. Clients and patients can find all of their 

clinics by checking in at the building labeled “Pediatric and Dental Clinic”, including 

WiseWomen, Behavioral Health, STD, Family Planning, Adult Primary Care, and 

Immunizations. Our dental clinic and pediatric clinic are still located in this area as well.  

 

 Our nutrition services are currently still in their current location but will very soon 

relocate to the third floor on the opposite side of our upper building. Clients and patients 

can access WIC, Diabetes Self-Management Education, Medical Nutrition Therapy, and 

similar services by using the elevator or stairs to access the third floor, and then check-in 

at the window. Staff will show clients and patients where to go from here.  

 

 Environmental Health will remain in the same location during this renovation.  

 

 Any questions regarding where to go or how to access services can find their 

answers using our main number 336-401-8400. Inquiries regarding the renovation itself 

can be sent to our Public Information Officer Austin C. Love: lovea@co.surry.nc.us.  


